
NOTICE 

Thank you for your understanding. 

The toilets at East Coast Park Area B1 are 
closed for improvement works from 15 

July 2019. 
 

Please use the nearest toilets as 
indicated. Alternatively, you may use the 

portable toilets available. 
  

Expected completion date:  
31 January 2020 
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